
Sewer work restarts near Meadowbrook 
creek
Work on the Meadowbrook Golf Course located on Chemin de la Côte-Saint-Luc

Start: Week of April, 25th

End: Week of May, 15th

Nature of the work
This is the last phase of the work.

Work

● Levelling of the ground;
● Temporary pumping of storm water in Toe Blake Park;
● Concreting work inside the manhole located in Toe Blake Park, over approximately one week.

Landscaping

● Hydraulic seeding;
● Laying of sod grass;
● Repairs to any parts of the trail that may have been damaged;
● Planting of trees and plants.

The work will not affect the quality of your drinking water or your sewer service. 

Impact of the work

There is no impact expected on traffic, building access, garbage and recycling collection or parking. 

Noise

● Generators and fans will be used 24 hours a day, on an ad hoc basis, for a few days during the 
concrete pours.

● A pump will be used 24 hours a day during work on the sanitary and storm sewers to maintain its 
flow.

The work will be carried out Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. and on week-end from 7 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m. 
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ville.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers

info-travaux@ville.montreal.qc.ca
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